January 4, 1973

Properte Cenedary

Dear Mrs. Lucker:

This is in reply to your letter regarding the Chebra Shebath Achim.

Yes, you are still a member on the society, and you still have your grave reserved next to your husband. I hope it will be many years yet before you use it.

The reason for making the distribution as because if this was not done while the members are alive to share it the money would eventually go to the State.

The Chebra is still alive, and will continue so until the last member passes away. After that, who knows what will be. That is why we purchased perpetual care of the cenetery

Let me wish you a very Happy and Healthy New Year to you and your family.

Sincarel,

With best regards, I remain

Nathan Lipton 467 Central Park West New York, N. Y. 10025NATO TARREN

H